Announcements/Chronique

The Greater Logic of Hegel

The Hegel Society of America will hold its tenth biennial meeting at Loyola
University of Chicago, Chicago, Illinois, on October 7-9, 1988. Papers are invited
that deal with either particular problems of interpretation of the Greater Logic,
or such broader issues as the nature of the Logic and its relationship to the rest of
the System. Papers should not exceed 35 minutes reading time, and must be
submitted for consideration in this form. Please send four copies of the paper by
January 30, 1988, to Professor George di Giovanni, Department of Philosophy,
McGill University, 855 Sherbrooke Street West, Montreal, Quebec H3A 2T7,
Canada.

International Bentham Society

In the light of the expansion of Bentham studies in recent years, the Bentham
Committee of University College, London, has decided to form an International
Bentham Society.

The aims of the Society are wide. Its objects are to study and advance the
knowledge of the life and works of Jeremy Bentham including the historical
context and the subsequent development of utilitarianism. It is envisaged that
the Society will, amongst other activities, arrange meetings, lectures, seminars
and conferences, and publish their proceedings. The Society should form a focus
for utilitarian studies in a wide sense.

Upon receipt of the subscription for the current year, members will receive a
copy of the Bentham Newsletter and full information on current activities and
publications in the field of Bentham studies. Members will also be entitled to
purchase, at concessionary prices, volumes of the Collected Works of Jeremy
Bentham and other publications as arranged by the Society. In due course, the
Society hopes to establish a journal of utilitarian studies to replace the Bentham
Newsletter.

An individual subscription to the Society will be £10 a year, which will include
the annual subscription of £5 for the Bentham Newsletter. Corporate member-
ship will be £60 a year. The Society reserves the right to alter these rates at any
time should this be necessary. Subscriptions should be sent to The Secretary,
International Bentham Society, Bentham House, Endsleigh Gardens, London
WCIH 0OEG.
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828 Dialogue

The Computers and Philosophy Newsletter

The Center for Design of Educational Computing at Carnegie Mellon University
is pleased to announce the publication of the first issue of The Computers and
Philosophy Newsletter. The newsletter is devoted to topics such as the use of
computers in teaching logic and other subjects in philosophy, computers and
ethics, computers and the mind, and other issues concerning computers and
philosophy. The newsletter will attempt to keep readers informed of successful
instructional techniques, new software, new texts, conferences, and relevant
research. It will carry articles, reviews, course syllabi, and news notes. Con-
tributions are solicited. Communications should be directed to Leslie Burk-
holder, CDEC Bldg. B, Carnegie Mellon University, Pittsburgh, PA 15213.

Hypatia

Subscriptions:

Individuals $20.00,
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